
Dear Staff, 
     You are an amazing group of television professionals.  You attack 
each day with passion and determination to serve the communities and 
people of Southeastern Wisconsin.   
     Three and a half years of managing through a merger, rebuilding a 
trusted journalistic brand and creatively expanding our brand across 
many platforms has been challenging, exciting and rewarding.  I am 
proud of what we have accomplished together.   
    Now it is time for me to take on a new adventure. I am resigning as 
News Director. Today will be my last day at TODAY'S TMJ4. Best to 
you all in the new year.  
    Please keep in touch. 

Janet 

Janet Hundley


